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Gravis Energy Corp Announces Corporate Changes 

August 28th, 2015 - Gravis Energy Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Mr. Sang Goo (Collin) Kim to the Board of Directors. Mr. Kim's 
business experience and international network will be valuable additions to the 
Company. 

Mr. Kim worked for Hanwha Corp., one of Korean business conglomerates for 16 years, 
where he was dedicated to International trading business for various industrial 
products. Since moving to Vancouver in 2006, he became involved in Cree East 
Uranium project as well as Waterbury Uranium project as an liaison for Korean 
Consortium. 

Effective immediately Mr. Stephen B. Toban, Director, has stepped down. The Board 
would like to thank Mr. Toban  for his contributions to the Company . 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

“Julie Hajduk” 

CEO, President and Director 

The CSE has in no way passed on the merits of this proposed transaction and has  
neither approved or disapproved the merits of this press release. 

For further information, please call 1-778-331-3816 


